
 
 

 

ISG-INTERNATIONAL 

 

To Parents of students in Grades 3 to 12 
 
 
26 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are organizing a Charity Fundraiser cricket and football match on Thursday, 2nd November, 2023. 
 
The matches will be played by students and teachers. 
 
The price of the ticket for each match is R.O. 0. 500 
 
Tickets will be sold in the respective classes by the senior students. 
 
We look forward to your support for this noble cause. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal 


